CONTENTS

Editorial		4
PTA Useful Contacts		4
President Writes		5
Membership News		6
PTA Convention 15–18 May 2019		7
Europiano AGM		8
Why?		10
PTA Executive Council Request	_	11
New Publication	_	12
Training Day Sunday 7 October 2018	_	13
More Than Just Good Friends	_	14
Scottish Autumn Lunch		16
Solution to December 2017 Piano Picture Puzzle		17
Eri Onami's Animal Corner		17
Council Report		18
PTA Diary of Events		19

To advertise in PTA News, at very reasonable rates, please contact:
Tania Staite, Tel: 020 8677 4422

Flat 8, Deepdene, 15 Streatham Common Northside, London SW16 3HQ Email: advertising@pianotuner.org.uk

The next deadline for PTA News is: Friday 28th September 2018.

PTA News is the Newsletter of the Pianoforte Tuners' Association. All views expressed are those of the contributors, not necessarily reflecting those of the PTA or the editorial team. Please send items for publication to 'The Editor', preferably via email with photographs sent separately from the text. Posted items can only be returned if accompanied by an SAE. Please obtain the necessary permission before submitting copyright items.

PTA News, 49 South Hamilton Street, KILMARNOCK KA1 2DT Email: ptanews@pianotuner.org.uk